Attachment 3. Invitation Email

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: scienceambassador@cdc.gov
BCC: All 2015 CDC Science Ambassador Workshop participants who provided an email address
Subject: 2015 CDC Science Ambassador Workshop: Invitation to provide feedback 

Thank you for participating in the 2015 Science Ambassador Workshop at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention in Atlanta. We strive to improve the workshop, and are interested in your feedback and suggestions to guide the direction of future workshops. 

To help us improve next year’s workshop, we invite you to complete a voluntary short survey by accessing the link below. The survey should take approximately 20 minutes to complete. Be sure to complete this survey in one sitting, as you will not be able to return to edit your responses or complete the survey once you exit it. The survey closes on Monday, August 10th at 11:59 pm EST.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary and will not affect  your earning continuing education units (CEUs). If you have any questions or problems concerning this survey, please contact Meagan Davis at yly5@cdc.gov.

Thank you again for attending this year’s workshop and providing feedback. 

Science Ambassador Organizers

Access the survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2015ScienceAmbassador

To return to a previous page, use the “Previous” button at the bottom of the page (NOT the “Back” button on your browser menu). To advance, use the “Next” button at the bottom of the page.

